Eco-Marines News

On Thursday 5 May the Eco-Marines had an excursion to Tangalooma for the annual Eco-Marine Ambassador Training Day. On the day the Eco-Marines were involved in a number of team-building activities with other schools including building a group animal out of sand (stick insect). Students also viewed and participated in a number of presentations by Coral Watch and Urban Utilities (water quality) and workshopped possible challenges they could implement to reduce litter at school. Students also had some free time and enjoyed swimming in the clear warm water and after dinner the opportunity to feed dolphins. This was a fantastic experience for the students and a day they will long remember.







